November 8, 2014

Dr. Marty Lexmond School District of Shorewood 1701 E. Capitol Drive Shorewood, Wi 53211

Dr. Lexmond and School Board Members:

I am writing to resign my teaching position at Shorewood High School effective June 30, 2015. It has been a wonderful experience working with children and colleagues in the District for the past two decades. I was fortunate to work at Atwater and SHS where I was able to see some of my elementary students mature as high school art students. One student brought to my attention that I have been his art teacher for 10 out of his 13 years in Shorewood schools! I will treasure my tenure in the Shorewood Schools and hope that the district will continue to promote the arts and realize the importance of arts education in our students' lives.

Sincerely,

Sonja Juffer